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Dear	lutfumertceylan@gmail.com	(Mert)	
	
Thank	you	for	bringing	the	following	vulnerabilities	to	our	attention:	
	
POC: Sensitive Data Disclosure due to Misconfiguration 
	
	
We	appreciate	you	taking	the	time,	and	effort,	to	inform	us	responsibly	and	ethically	regarding	these	
security	issues.	The	relevant	parties	have	been	informed.	Note	that	any	mitigation	will	be	actioned	at	a	
suitable	time	for	us,	we	do	not	require	any	further	notifications	on	this. 
	
We	wish	you	all	the	best	with	your	future	endeavours.	
	
	
Yours	sincerely	
	
Dave	Berry	
CSIRT	
Information	Services	/	University	of	Cambridge	
CSIRT:	+441223767077	
csirt@uis.cam.ac.uk	

 


